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Date: May 15, 2019

The National Music Competitions for Young Artist (NAMCYA) will conduct a
Hands-on Choir Workshop with Prof.-Mark Anthony Carpio and Prof. Malou Hermo
at the Le Duc Hotel Conference Hall, LNU Dagupan City on May 24—25 2019

The target participants are ail mterested MAPEH teachers, Chonr Groups and
other Singing groups from Government Schools. Attached is the mwtat;on letter of the
NAMCYA Hands-on Choir Workshop. X :
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National Music
Competitions
for Young Artists

May 15, 2019

DR. LORNA G. BUGAYONG, CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintendent
SDO-Dagupan City

Dear Dr. Bugayong:

Auspiéious greetings! It is with great pleasure to inform you that we are now celebrating the 46"
year of National Music Competitions for Young Artist (NAMCYA). NAMCYA, one of Cultural Center of
the Philippines’ (CCP) Resident Companies, has been instrumental in the discovery and nurturing of
young Filipino musicians for the past four and a half decades.

We would like to invite MAPEH Teachers, Choir Groups and other Singing groups from
Government Schools under your good office to take part in the NAMCYA Hands-on Choir
workshop with Prof. Mark Anthony Carpio and Prof. Malou Hermo culminating In a concert
featuring the world renowned Philippine Madrigal Singers which shall be held in May 24 and 25,
2019 at the Le Duc Hotel Conference Hall, LNU, Dagupan City. Our foundation is very much aware
of the dynamic efforts you have been initiating towards cultural literacy particularly thru the Arts
and Culture.

For inquiries:
Email: namcyaproduction@gmail.com
Mobile: +639155088615

NAMCYA WORKING COMMITTEE — DAGUPAN TEAM
Email: kentendez@gmail.com
Mobile: +639553813910

Many thanks and anticipating for an affirmation and support from your good office.

Sincerely,

RONELL C. ONATE
Culture and Arts Assistant, NAMCYA

NAMCYA Secretariat, Folk Arts Theater, P. Bukaneg St., CCP Complex, Roxas Blvd., Pasay City 1307, PHILIPPINES
Tel.: 836-4928 / 836-4929 | Mobile: +63 949 9932532 | E-mail: namcya@gmail.com | Website: www.namcya.com



	image_002.pdf (p.2)
	image_003.pdf (p.3)

